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EFFECTIVITY OF LIFTING OF THE 45-DAY 
BENEFIT LIMIT RULE

Pursuant to PhilHealth Circular No. 2025-0007, the 45-day benefit 
limit rule has officially been lifted, effective April 4, 2025.

Under this policy, PhilHealth members and their qualified 
dependents are no longer subject to the 45-day maximum 
confinement limit per calendar year when availing of PhilHealth 
benefits. This revision is applicable to all hospitalizations that are 
ongoing as of April 4, 2025, regardless of the date of admission.

However, this policy change does not cover hemodialysis 
treatments, which will remain to be subject to the institutionalized 
limit of 156 sessions per year.

For further inquiries, kindly reach us through the following:

Email			   : 	 actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph 
Social Media	 : 	 https://www.facebook.com
				    PhilHealthofficial
				    https://x.com/teamphilhealth

For the information and guidance of all concerned.


